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   ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 1A

SMD 1A01 – Layla Bonnot


SMD 1A02 – Dieter Lehmann Morales
SMD 1A03 – Vacant
SMD 1A04 – Chris Hall


SMD 1A05 – Christine Miller

SMD 1A06 – Brandolon Barnett     SMD 1A07 – Mukta Ghorpadey

SMD 1A08 – Kent C. Boese
 

SMD 1A09 – Michael Wray

SMD 1A10 – Rashida Brown

SMD 1A11 – Dotti Love Wade

SMD 1A12 – Vacant
ANC1A  REGARDING DDOT’S CROSSTOWN PROJECT IMPACTING KENYON AND WARDER STREETS AND PARK PLACE NW AND IVING ST NE
March 11, 2021
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January 12, 2022
Everett Lott

Director, District Department of Transportation

250 M Street SE

Washington, DC 20003

Via Email Only

RE: Letter of Support for Request for Traffic Safety Investigation on the 600 block of Newton Place, NW

Dear Director Lott,

On January 12, 2022, the Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1A voted unanimously to send this letter requesting that DDOT perform a Traffic Safety Investigation for the 3660 block of Park Place, NW. This request is in response to observed unsafe traffic speeds on that block. ANC1A supports any actions DDOT may take, including traffic calming infrastructure, that will improve public safety for our community.

In closing, a DC311 ticket has been created for this issue. The reference number is 21-00532781
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____________________________ 



Michael Wray, ANC 1A Chair 
SMD 1A09



CC: 
traffic.safety@dc.gov, DDOT  

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 1A

3400 11th Street NW, #200
Washington, DC 20010
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